
03.05.23

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: KS2 SATs Next Week

After months of hard work, the SAT tests are finally upon us. Starting on Tuesday 9th May and continuing
until Friday 12th May, these tests are a statutory part of the curriculum and will assess the children’s
understanding in Maths, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading. Below is a breakdown
of when the tests will be carried out. All tests will be carried out in the mornings:

It is vitally important that pupils have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school on time each day.
For SATs week only, please could children arrive at school for 8:15 when we will be holding our Y6
breakfast club. Once in school, children will enjoy a breakfast bap of their choice along with juice and
biscuits before having a short revision session to set them up for the tests themselves.

If your child wears glasses or a hearing aid, please ensure they bring them to school each day so they can
access the tests to the best of their ability. Please also remind your child that the tests are an opportunity to
show how amazing they are and that if they do their best, they will make you and the school proud.

If you have any questions regarding any element of the SATs, please ask a member of the Year 6 team.

Kind Regards

Mr Bell, Miss Russell and Mrs Chaudhry


